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Senator Pfaff Appointed to State Building Commission 

 

Madison, WI – This week, State Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) was appointed to serve on the State Building 

Commission. The Building Commission oversees capital budget requests for all state facilities, including the 

Universities of Wisconsin. 

 

Senator Pfaff released this statement following the appointment: 

 

"Investing in our infrastructure will move Wisconsin forward and boost our economy. I’m eager to work with 

my legislative colleagues and other members of the Building Commission to invest in our state’s buildings and 

universities.” 

 

“A robust system of infrastructure is essential for the continued success of the Universities of Wisconsin 

System. When we modernize and construct our buildings, we invest in our local supply chain, employ skilled 

labor, and improve our quality of life.” 

 

“I’m grateful for this opportunity to work together to modernize our buildings and make Wisconsin a more 

attractive place to live, work, and raise a family.” 

 

### 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County. 
 


